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Jacob Erickson, Purchasing Official TASK NO. 25-R087797PH 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a 

value of $87,073.00 with Smith Fence Company for the provision of chain link fence replacement for tennis and 

pickleball courts.   

 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 

Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, 

ordinances, resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws 

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure chain link fence 

replacement for tennis and pickleball courts from Smith Fence Company without conducting a competitive 

solicitation process for the following reason(s): 

Smith Fence Company has a proven record of being consistently responsive and accountable for all previous jobs in 

a timely manner and always produce quality work. They are considered to be the most reliable fence contractor the 

department has worked with.  

Any company that believes it can provide this good/service, must submit detailed information about its good/service 

to the Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than July 2, 2025 for 

evaluation and consideration.  
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